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[excerpt] 
 
My dear Walter:   
 

Back in the days when we were having the 
conferences, you were deeply interested in some 
things I worked out on the Deity of Christ from the 
totally different approach. 
 
The last couple of weeks I have written the 
enclosed monograph, which expresses in pretty clear 
terms my deep convictions on this great theme.  
Would you be interested in looking this over and 
letting me have the benefit of your reactions.  I 
would not cite your name. 
 
[excerpt] 
 
 


